

University of Minnesota Athletics

Bierman Field Athletic Building | 516 15th Avenue S.E. | Minneapolis, MN 55455

June 1, 2016

J Robinson

Dear Coach Robinson:

Please be advised that you are hereby placed on paid administrative leave, effective immediately, pending the University's investigation of concerns regarding the handling of the recent situation involving drug use by members of the wrestling team. The investigation is currently underway.

The University had hoped to interview you regarding the matter, to present you with the information received by the University and provide you an opportunity to respond. However, you notified the University through your attorney that you would not agree to be interviewed. If you change your mind, please let me know.

While on administrative leave, you are relieved of your regular University duties and responsibilities. You are not to conduct business or engage in other activities in your University capacity. You are not to be on campus. To help protect the integrity of the University investigation, you are not to discuss the complaint or the allegations set forth in the complaint with anyone from the wrestling program, including any members of the coaching staff, the student athletes, parents of student athletes, or anyone else related to the program or otherwise involved in the situation. You are also not to take any actions that might interfere with or seek to improperly influence the outcome of University's investigation.

If you have any questions, please ask your attorney to direct them to University General Counsel William Donohue.

Very truly yours,

Mch

Mark Coyle Athletic Director

cc: William Donohue, General Counsel

